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Awards: 
Congratulations to the following students on their 
awards last week: Stanley, Sammy, Zakk, Archie, 
Toby, Kyla, Chelsea, Lachlan and Amellia. 
 
Swimming this Wednesday  
Swimming continues this Wed 19 Oct at the same 
time, 2.30-3.30pm.  The children will travel in by 
bus and be collected by parents at 3.20pm.  

Please inform teachers as early as possible for other 
arrangements. School: 6365 4287 or Mr Scott 0404 200 651 

 
Primary Excursion 
We are progressing with the arrangements as the 
excursion is only four weeks away in Week 5: 
 7th – 9th November. Thank you to those who have 
paid their initial instalment of $30.00.  The total 
cost per student is $120.00. The second instalment 
of $45.00 is due this Thursday 20th October and the 
final balance of $45.00 is due Thurs 3rd November. 
If you wish to pay the full amount altogether or 
need further time to pay, please see Mr Scott or 
Mrs Chapman in the office.  
A permission note, schedule and any other 
information required will be sent home shortly. 
 
Assembly this Thurs 20 Nov 
Everyone is welcome to attend at 2.45pm! 

    Spring Into School      
Parent Session only - on Kinder Orientation  

  Tuesday 1st November from 9.30am to   
11.00am in the Library                       

The children’s sessions as follows: 
 Tues 15th November –  9.15am to 1.30pm in 

the Infants Classroom 
 Tues 22nd November -- 9.15am to 1.30pm in 

the Infants Classroom 
(Please note Tues 8 Nov had to be cancelled due to Mrs Barrett now 
being needed to go on the Primary Excursion). 
Please note: If you or your child are unable to 
attend any of the above sessions, being a small 
school we are very flexible and will endeavour to 
organise alternative arrangements to suit you and 
your child. Please don’t hesitate to contact the 
following staff: 
 Peter Scott – Principal 
 Kylie Pulling – Transition Teacher 
 Narelle Barrett – Infants Teacher 
 Maxine Chapman – Office Manager 
 

As promised please find attached your child’s 
personal invite to our orientation days. 

 
Invoice payments: are due next Tues 25 Oct. If you 
wish to pay by bank transfer or make other 
arrangements, please contact Mrs Chapman. 
----------------------------------------------------------------- 
Early arrivals to school 
Parents are welcome to drop students to school 
early if they have work commitments or other 
appointments, otherwise students should arrive 
between 8:40 and 9:10 am. 
If students arrive before 8:40am, they need to go 
to the library as there is no playground supervision 
prior to this. 
 

What’s on!! 
Term 4 2016 
• Swimming: This Wed 19 Oct 
• First Assembly Term 4:  This Thurs 20 Oct 
• Spring into School-Next Session: Tues 25 Oct 
• P&C AGM: Tues 1 Nov – straight after school 
 

 
       
 

                Canteen: Rose Rice this Friday 21st  Oct        
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18th October 2016 Term 4 Week 2 
P& C News 

The P&C Annual General Meeting Tues 1 Nov:   
This will be held on Tuesday 1st November, straight 
after school. Everyone is welcome to attend. Come 
along and get involved with your child’s school. 
Election Stall Sat 12th Nov 
Spring Terrace School will be a polling place for the 
Orange By Election to be held on Saturday 12th 
November. The P&C will hold a cake stall at school 
on the day. This is a relatively easy way to raise 
funds for our school so if you are able to help out it 
would be greatly appreciated. 
 
T 20 Cricket  
Cricket was cancelled on Monday 17th October due 
to the rain. As yet we have not been advised 
whether or not they will find another date to hold 
it. 
 
Count Us In 
On Thursday 3rd November the whole school will 
travel by bus to the Orange Ex-Services Club to be 
part of the Count Us In program with a number of 
the other Orange Small Schools. 
Count Us In provides singing and music activities to 
schools and culminates with students coming 
together with other schools, in person and via the 
web, to sing a song in unison. 
 
Book club 
Please find attached a copy of Issue 7 2016. Orders 
are due in next Tuesday/Wednesday! 
The main order will be sent in on Thursday and the 
books/resources will arrive the following week. 
(Remember late orders will still always be taken) 
 
_____________________________________________ 

 
 

        SPRING HILL CHURCH FETE 
 
The Presbyterian Church Fete is 

on this Saturday, 22nd October between 
8.30am – 12.30pm. It will be held in the 
church grounds in Carcoar Street, Spring 
Hill. 
 

 
Blayney Netball Association Representative Trials 
Any girls wishing to play for State Age in 2017 are required to 
participate in teams trials on 30/10/16 2pm-4pm at Blayney 
Netball  Courts 
Age Divisions: Under 11’s, 12’s, 13’s 14s 15’s & 17’s 
Email: blayneynetball@hotmail.com  
 
Positive Parenting - Wed 2.11.16 
This is a 3 hour interactive seminar on positive communication 
and parenting techniques. Parents will learn to help their 
children grow and develop to the best of their abilities. 
Parents will learn: 

• How to acknowledge each child as an individual 
• About the power of focusing on what children are 

doing well 
• To help their children have better relationships with 

themselves and others 
Wednesday 2nd November 

5.30-8.30pm 
Cost: $25 per person, $15 Concession 

Venue: Interrelate Orange 
Address: 108 McLachlan St, Orange 

Bookings Essential – Phone 6363 3650 
 
Blayney Farmers Markets 
The October Markets are on this Sunday 16th October at 
Carrington Park, Blayney from 8.30am til 
lunchtime.  
The market offers fresh produce and quality 
artisan products, so come along and join in the 
fun! 
 
◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘◘ 
 

Baby Birth Announcement 
-*A big congratulations to the 

Hutchinson Family; Belinda, Phil, Devlin 
and Clara - on the arrival of their baby 
boy & sibling - ‘Hugh Oliver’ born on 

Friday 14th October! 
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